
 

 

 

 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

Site Walk, 175 Gosport Road 

 

 

 

3:30 p.m.                                                                            April 11, 2018 

                                                                                                     

MEMBERS PRESENT:   Chairman Steve Miller; Members Allison Tanner, Barbara 

McMillan, Samantha Collins, Adrianne Harrison; Alternates: Ted 

Jankowski, Nathalie Morison  

 

MEMBERS ABSENT:  Vice Chairman MaryAnn Blanchard  

     

ALSO PRESENT                  Peter Britz, Environmental Planner/Sustainability Coordinator; 

Michael Clark, Property Owner; Robert Hoover, TF Moran 

 

 

 

A site walk was held at 175 Gosport Road in connection with a conditional use permit that has 

been filed. Mr. Hoover reviewed the site with committee members. There was no discussion.  

 

This application will be presented at the April 18, 2018 Conservation Commission Meeting.  

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Izak Gilbo  

Portsmouth Planning Department 

Administrative Clerk  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


